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MEMO TO:  Greg Postel, Interim Executive Vice President for Health Affairs 

  William F. Pierce, Executive Vice President for Research and Innovation 

Mordean Taylor-Archer, Vice Provost for Diversity and International Affairs 

  Pamela Feldhoff, Faculty Senate Chair 

  Angela Lewis-Klein, Staff Senate Chair 

  Aaron Vance, Student Government President 

  Bob Benson, Board of Trustees Representative 

  Deans 

   Kimberly Kempf-Leonard, Arts & Sciences 

   Terry Singer, Kent School of Social Work 

   Craig Blakely, School of Public Health and Information Sciences 

  Patty Payette, Quality Enhancement Plan Team co-chair 

  Riaan Van Zyl, Quality Enhancement Plan Team co-chair 

  Harlan Sands, Senior Vice President for Finance & Administration/COO 

  Enid Trucios-Haynes, Faculty, ULAA 

  Robert S. Goldstein, Vice Provost, Compliance Certification Team co-chair 

  Connie Shumake, Assistant University Provost, Compliance Certification Team co-chair 

 

FROM:   President James R. Ramsey, Leadership Team co-chair 

Interim Executive Vice President and University Provost Neville Pinto, Leadership Team co-chair 

     

RE:   SACS Reaffirmation Leadership Team 

 
The University of Louisville is scheduled for reaffirmation of accreditation in 2017 by the Commission on Colleges of 
the Southern Association of Colleges and Schools (SACS).  In preparation for developing and implementing an effective 
SACS reaffirmation process that will lead to a successful accreditation site visit, we are establishing a Leadership Team 
that will be charged with oversight of all components of the reaffirmation process.  This memo is a request that you 
serve on the Leadership Team. 
 
Leadership Team meetings began in the fall 2014 semester for the purpose of finalizing the organizational structure, 
committee assignments and the project timeline.  We are confident the university will have a successful outcome with 
your participation.  Please contact Connie Shumake, Assistant Provost and the accreditation liaison 
(ccshum01@louisville.edu), to confirm your acceptance or to decline, if you are unable to accept this appointment.  

For more information about the accreditation process, you may go to: 
http://louisville.edu/institutionalresearch/accreditation/2017-sacs-reaffirmation-project.html 

Thank you for your continued support of the University of Louisville. 
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